MINUTES
Suring Sportsman’s Club
Wednesday, May 25, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Jay Tousey as President Bill Madison was absent.

The secretary read the minutes from the April 27, 2022, meeting. Jay Tousey called for a motion to accept
the minutes as read after discussion which will be re-presented at the June 29, 2022, meeting. Gary
Hischke so moved. Mark Dudenhoeffer seconded. The motion carried.

Don Trester gave the treasurer’s report for Apr 2022. Jay called for a motion to accept the treasurer’s
report. Mark D so moved and Gary Hischke seconded. The motion carried.

Old business:

e The 2022 Suring Sportsman’s Club Banquet report was presented by Don Trester for informational
purposes only.

e The club wants a sturdy table up at the bow range for sighting in cross bows. They will be assessing the
bow range situation on June 1, 2022.

e The club also needs a new(er) backdrop/backstop for the crossbow range area.

New Business:
e Jay Tousey is looking into acquiring a gun safe for the club owned firearms which would be placed
offsite.

e There are still a couple of trees down as well as some new ones from April’s storm:
o One on the pistol range
o And one on the bow range

Kurt and Jan Bruegl of Crafty Jan’s designed and created a cherry wood sign and donated it to the Suring
Sportsman’s Club for display.

A motion to adjourn was called for by Jay T. Don Trester so moved and the secretary seconded the
motion. The motion carried.



